
 
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 

     

Community Alert 

 
Wanted for Residential Burglary 

017th District (Albany Park) 
 
About the Crime: 
There have been numerous recent Residential Burglaries on Beats 1712 and 1713.  
In these cases, an unknown offender forcibly enters the victim's apartment/residence 
through either a door or window and removes the victim's jewelry. 
 
Incident times and locations: 

• 5300 Block of North Springfield on 18 August 15 at 2:28 PM 

• 4800 Block of North Albany on 22 August 15 at 11:00 AM - 5:30 PM 

• 4900 Block of North Whipple on 23 August 15 at 11:30 AM - 10:30 PM 

• 5200 Block of North Kimball on 26 August 15 at 11:15 AM - 2:00 PM 

• 3300 Block of West Ainslie on 26 August 15 at 8:00 AM - 6:30 PM 

• 3300 Block of West Argyle on 29-30 August 15 at 10:30 PM - 2:30 PM 

• 4800 Block of North Sawyer on 02 September 15 at 12:42 AM  
 
About the offenders: 
In one case, the offender is described as a Male Hispanic, 30-35 years of age, 5'06"-
5'09" tall, 175 -190 lbs. 
 
What you can do: 

• Keep your residence secured at all times  

• If you have an alarm system, make sure that it is activated and working 
properly. 

• Report any suspicious people or vehicles in the area 

• Call 911 immediately and provide a detailed description of the offender(s) 
including any vehicle description, license plate information, and direction of 
flight, if known  

 

If you have any information Contact the Bureau of 
Detectives – Area North 

(312) 744-8263 
HY387723, HY393323, HY397013, HY398240, HY398647, HY403395, HY406796 

Reference: P15-N-200 

          P15-N-200(CA) 

   03 September 2015 


